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Grace Haden
By email: fyi-request-6701-75662407 @requests.fyi.org.nz

17 October 2017

Dear Grace,
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT 1982 REQUEST

On 14 October 2017, you emailed Tamaki Regeneration Company (TRC)' requesting the following
information under the Official Information Act 1982 (“the Act”):

“the parliamentary committee in its review of the 2015/16 ANNUAL REVIEW OF TAMAK!
REDEVELOPMENT COMPANY LIMITED referred to two docuemnts provided by tamaki
redevelopment company limited they are

Tamaki Redevelopment Company Limited, Response to post-hearing questions, received 2
March 2017.

Tamaki Redevelopment Company Limited, Response to pre-hearing questions, received 2
February 2017

By way of OIA please provide copies of both these documents.”

TRC will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and, in any event, no later than 13
November 2017, being 20 working days after the date your request was received. If TRC is unable to
respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension to that timeframe.

| note that TRC has received a number of separate requests for information from you under the Act in
short succession. At this stage, | would like to invite you to prioritise the order in which you would
prefer the requests to be answered and note that the volume of information requested across the
multiple requests may require an extension to the timeframe for responding to each request.

Tamaki Regeneration Company is the brand or trading name of Tamaki Redevelopment Company Limited.

Tamaki Regeneration Company: PO Box 18070, Glen Innes, Auckland 1743
P.{09) 5215221 W. www.tamakiregeneration.co.nz




Yours Sincerely,

Kris Lal
External Relations Manager
Tamaki Regeneration Company
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